12/14/15
Dear Pleasantdale School Board and Superintendent Palzet,

This letter is to notify you that | will be retiring from my position as custodian at
Pleasantdale Middle School on January 29, 2016. | have greatly enjoyed working
at Pleasantdale and being a part of the Pleasantdale community for 19 years. My
years at Pleasantdale have been rewarding and memorable.

Please know that this was a difficult decision and | will miss all the students a lot.

Sincerely,

Jim Lucarelli
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